
                                                                                                                                     08/15/2024 

To: G. DeGrio, Capt. K. Ott  

 

From: A. Stovall #383  

 

Letter of Resignation  

 

Sir’s,  

 

Please accept this letter as I will be resigning from my assigned position as Sec. officer at GICH 
representing the G.R.P.D. My final day will be August 29th,2024.  

Thank you for all your support and the opportunity to be back in the work I love and have done my 
entire career, Helping others. I enjoyed every shift and always made sure I arrived early and ready to 
go. As you both know, I started a company Code 4 that sadly never took off. I put my own funds as 
well as a bank loan for the company and due to financial reasons, found new employment to help 
get my family and I back to normal.  Hoping I can stay in a casual role type.  

 

Thank you again for everything and feel I represented the Department with the utmost integrity, 
loyalty, and most of all, trust. Thank you again for everything and will miss all of you more than you 
know.  

 

August “Augie” Stovall #383  


